Ogier Partner Grant Carroll will be attending the 19t ICC Miami Conference on International
Arbitration "Latam arbitration under scrutiny: a challenge to legitimacy”.

The conference will feature experts in the field as well as representatives from the ICC

International Court of Arbitration, all on hand to engage with professionals wanting to keep pace
with the latest developments.

If you would like to connect with Grant in Miami, please reach out via the details provided on the
right.

Details on conference registration can be found here.


https://www.ogier.com/people/grant-carroll
https://2go.iccwbo.org/icc-miami-conference-on-international-arbitration.html

